The Wickford Church of England School Mount Road Wickford Essex SS11 8HE Executive Headteacher - Mrs D Rogan

Head of School - Mrs L Johnson

Tel: 01268 733297 Fax: 01268 571765

wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk www.hearts-wickfordcofe.uk 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2019

Year 2 Residential

Dear Year 2 Parents/Guardians,







Well, can you believe it? Those little children who braved the December sleepover are now confident, independent Year 2's, who are in fact, almost Year 3! That must mean that the Year 2 residential at the Thriftwood Scout Activity Centre is nearly upon us. As you know the residential this year is on Thursday 20th June 2019 – Friday 21st June 2019.

As the Year 2 Residential is part of the HEARTS promise (available to view on the school website), we are excited to invite all Year 2 children to join us on this adventure. If your child did not manage to join us for the sleepover in December, we would strongly encourage you to speak to your class teacher regarding attendance at the meeting.

In preparation for this exciting event, a compulsory question and answer session has been arranged for Monday 20th May 2019 at 4pm (as advertised previously on the school newsletter) to give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the residential.

A parent or family member MUST attend this non-negotiable meeting if you wish for your child to take part in the residential experience.

There will be childcare provided for the duration of the meeting.

All information regarding the residential will be shared at this meeting and participation packs including reply slips, medical sheets, pack lists and directions to the activity centre will be given out at the meeting to parents in attendance only.

The reply slips and all relevant documentation including the medical sheets must be returned to the school by Friday 24th May 2019.

No forms by the date stated – no residential.

If you have any further questions after Monday 20th May please see myself or leave a note at the office and I will respond quickly to answer your queries. Please do not make enquiries regarding the residential directly to the office as the office staff/teachers may be unable to answer your queries.

We are looking forward to having a fun and enjoyable residential.

Miss A Bristow

















